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Hello RMS families,

Our official Parent-Teacher Conference date is coming up on Monday, February 22rd from 2:00 pm-8:00 pm. Due to COVID-19, these conferences will be similar to the Fall Conferences. 

Both February 22st and 23rd will be Remote Learning Days for students. This means that all students will remain at home and can complete their classroom assignments for that day in their teachers’ Google Classrooms. If you do not have access to the internet, please communicate this with teachers so they can assist with providing alternative methods of completion.

Parent Teacher Conferences have previously been viewed as a one day event where parents would attend onsite to talk with teachers. Due to COVID-19, all conferences will be conducted through phone calls, Google Meets, or email. Conferences may be held prior to the scheduled “Conference Day,” during a teacher’s planning period or after school. RMS teachers will be provided time on February 22nd, between 2:00-8:00 pm, to conduct additional parent-teacher conferences. 

To schedule conferences for February 22nd, parents can utilize an online scheduling system called PTCFast, to arrange 10 minute phone conferences. You will need to set up your child’s conference by using the conference scheduler on the PTCFast link provided. If you do not have internet access, please feel free to call our office at 479-968-2557.
https://www.ptcfast.com/schools/Russellville_Middle_School

Once you have filled in the initial information on PTCFast, you will need to check your email to see available times and then schedule as needed. If you are unavailable on February 22nd or need additional time, please email your child’s teacher via school email or call our office.

When selecting your times, please provide a phone number where you can be reached. It is important to be ready at your scheduled time. If you miss the call, the teacher will make one additional attempt to reach you. As a reminder, teacher emails are firstname.lastname@rsdk12.net. We prioritize the partnership with you in your child’s education and look forward to connecting with you!

Sincerely,


Sarah Monfee
Russellville Middle School Principal
sarah.monfee@rsdk12.net




Hello RMS families,

This is Sarah Monfee, principal of RMS, here to share some upcoming events.

Wednesday, February 3rd will be Spring Pictures. Students were given order forms last week and a reminder today. 

Throughout the month of February, all 6th graders will be given hearing, vision, BMI, and scoliosis screeners. If you have any questions about this, feel free to contact Nurse Megan. 

Parent-Teacher Conferences are coming up on Monday, February 22nd from 2-8 pm. These conferences will be similar to the Fall Conferences. You may schedule them through the PTCFast link which will be on our school website and social media outlets later today. If you do not have internet access, please feel free to call our office at 479-968-2557.

Both February 22nd and 23rd will be Remote Learning Days for students. This means that all students will remain at home and can complete their classroom assignments for that day in their teachers’ Google Classrooms. If you do not have access to the internet, please communicate this with teachers so they can assist with providing alternative methods of completion.

We hope you have a wonderful week!
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